
DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD

February 26, 1999

TO: G. W. Cunningham, Technical Director

FROM: M. T. Sautman

SUBJECT: RFETS Activity Report for Week Ending February 26, 1999

The Site Rep spent this week participating in two staff reviews at RFETS.  Messrs. Kasdorf, Von
Holle, Tontodonato, and Leary were at RFETS reviewing residue characterization data early in the
week.  Messrs. Burnfield, Troan, Hunt, and Kasdorf reviewed deactivation and decommissioning
radiological engineering and worker protection issues later in the week.  Separate reports will be
written for both reviews.

Recommendation 94-3.  K-H has completed all the B371 Basis for Interim Operations upgrades as
committed with one exception.  Portions of the fire barrier work will not be completed for a few days.
The log out/tag out incident two weeks ago and other recent logistical issues delayed completion of
this project past February 24.  

cc: Board members


